
Yonge North Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 

 
 
 

Still have questions? Ask us! YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com, or 416-202-7000. 
 

  Visit us at: 295 High Tech Road Unit 4, Richmond Hill 
  Find us on social media @YongeSubwayExt 

  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/YongeSubwayExt 
Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à YongeSubwayExt@metrolinx.com. 

 

 

Information as of: August 29, 2024  

Borehole Repair: 12 - 14 Banquo Road 
 
Schedule: Friday, September 13, 2024  
 
Timing: 8:00 am and 6:00 pm  
 

 
 

 

 

Figure 1: The approximate work zones for geotechnical investigation work. Map is not scale and for illustrative purposes only. 

 
What is happening? 
Borehole cap asphalt cap repair at 12 – 14 Banquo Road.  The borehole will be redrilled to 10 feet, backfilled with 
cement grout, and sealed with an asphalt layer.  This method ensures the borehole is secure and the road surface 
above the borehole is fully restored. 
 

About the Yonge North Subway Extension: 
The Yonge North Subway Extension will transform the commute in York Region, Toronto and beyond by extending the 
TTC’s Line 1 subway service north from Finch Station to Vaughan, Markham and Richmond Hill. This extension includes 
five confirmed subway stations along an extension of roughly eight kilometres.  
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WORK DETAILS: 
• Field technicians will repair an existing borehole in 

front of the homes at 12 - 14 Banquo Road. The 
borehole will be redrilled and backfilled with cement 
grout, followed by an asphalt layer to restore the road 
surface. 

 
WHAT TO EXPECT: 
• The vehicles used will be a drill rig, support truck, 

traffic control vehicle and field supervisor’s car. 
• Work areas will be clearly marked and fenced off as 

required to ensure public safety. 
• Residents near the site can expect to hear increased 

noise levels during this work. Noise and vibration 
levels will be monitored and mitigated when 
necessary.  The noise generated will come from the 
auger drilling. 

• Work will mobilize with a conventional truck mounted 
drill rig and auger through the drilled borehole to 10 
feet and then backfilled with cement. 
 

HOURS OF WORK: 
• Work is scheduled to take place and completed 

Friday, September 13, 2024, and will be done in half a 
day. 

Please note that work may be rescheduled due to 
weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
TRAFFIC DETAILS: 
• One lane of traffic will be closed on Banquo Road 

during the work period.  
• One lane will be opened to traffic in both ways on 

Banquo Road, with a traffic control subcontractor to 
manage the traffic. 

 
IMPACT MITIGATION: 
• Metrolinx Community Engagement team members 

will also be onsite intermittently during the work to 
help address any community concerns.  

 
 
 

 
 

 




